

## ARIZONA

## The Community Outreach Corner By Deliah Rose, Community Outreach Board Liaison

Santa Summer Safety Splash

On August 5th, HSMAI hosted Santa's Summer Safety Splash at the Hilton Scottsdale Resort and Villas. Twenty Five kids from Salvation Army attended a fun filled day including a visit from Santa and his elves, Scottsdale Fire Department and it's ladder engine, a yummy lunch and playtime in a pool full of toys. Each kid received a new backpack stuffed with donated back to school items and a gift from Santa.



We were touched by all of the kids smiles and thank you's! They truly had a memorable day that will last a lifetime.

A special thank you to the sponsors making this event possible: Hilton Scottsdale Resort and Villas, Hagerty Photography, Alma Pink with Garduno's Restaurant, Denise Heintz with Legacy Golf Resort, Santa Jim of All Things Santa, Leslie's School Supplies and Scottsdale Fire Department. I would like to also recogonize our amazing volunteers who spent the day at the event helping make this day a memorable one!